
Cortez SR No. 175

Requests the La. Motor Vehicle Commission to review the application process for each type
of license and make necessary changes to the application process that will enhance efficiency
while maintaining the integrity of each license granted by the commission.  Requires report
to the Senate Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection, and International Affairs on
or before February 1, 2015.


